
 

  

Valued Baseline customer, 

Please review the key dates below for important information regarding the BL-6000 

irrigation controller. 

 

January 1, 2013 

Baseline removed the BL-6000 from the standard price list. The BL-6000 was still 

manufactured for projects on which the controller was specified. Support parts and 

services were still provided for customers. 

January 1, 2016 

Baseline stopped manufacturing the BL-6000 and the controller was officially 

discontinued. Support parts and services were still provided for customers. 

January 1, 2019 

Baseline will no longer carry support parts for the BL-6000 controller and will no longer 

provide support services for the controller. 

 

To learn more about the newest technology and solutions Baseline provides please 

contact your Regional Sales Manager. You can also visit www.baselinesystems.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jon Peters 

Senior Vice President of Sales and Business Development 

Baseline, Inc. 

jonp@baselinesystems.com 

http://www.baselinesystems.com/


 

  

509-209-0615 


